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Bumbles Nursery - Orrell Park 
Newsletter January 2022 

 

Thank you 

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for our lovely Christmas presents, we 
really appreciate all the kind gifts!                                                                       

                                                 

Parents Information 

Just a reminder that the Nursery re opens on Tuesday 4th January 2022 at the normal 
time of 8.00am. 

Medication – If your child requires medication whilst at nursery then we must follow the 
medication policy set out following the guidance from the National Day Nursery 
Association. Therefore, medication is calculated on a 24hr clock to ensure doses are 
evenly spaced out throughout the day. We have set medication times which fall in line with 
the 24hr clock, these times are 11am & 3pm. The medication & sickness exclusion policy 
can be viewed on the website or by request from the manager.  

 

Events this month 
5/1/2022 – RSBP Bird Watch – The children will have fun looking out for birds in the garden and 
forest school. The children have binoculars to use and the staff will help them identify the 
different birds we see with the factsheets provided by RSBP. 
 
17/1/2022 – Energy Saving Week – The children will learn all about energy saving this week and 
taking part in lots of activities during the week. 
 
30/1/2022 – National Story Telling Week – This is one of our favourite weeks in the events 
calendar. The children will listen to their favourite books which they can bring in throughout the 
week and share with their friends at story time.   
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Staff Recognition Award 

This month’s staff recognition award goes to……. 

 Rebecca Whitehead, Becca has recently taken on the position of Baby Bees Room Head 
and is doing a fantastic job alongside her team in the room.  

 

 

News from the rooms – Christmas at Bumbles 
All of our children (& staff) have had a very busy enjoyable December! We all enjoyed a lovely Christmas 
Dinner together, cooked by Jenny. During our Christmas week the children had a visit from Father 
Christmas and received a little gift each. The Bizzy Bees children took part in our carol concert which can 
be viewed on our website and Facebook page. The children had a Christmas treat every day after their lunch 
(which I’m sure they’ll miss in the new year!) All children also took part in many different exciting Christmas 
activities during the week! 
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